
 

Transparency Statement  
in accordance with the Law  
on modern slavery of the  
United Kingdom  
 

This statement on slavery and human trafficking is published in accordance with Section 54(1) of the 

Modern Slavery Act of the United Kingdom 2015. 

This 2022, has been carried out the implementation of our declaration on modern slavery and human 

trafficking, in our desire to continue improving our professional practices to fight against slavery and 

human trafficking. 

We have a zero-tolerance policy towards modern forms of slavery, both in all departments of our 

organization and in supplier or subcontracted companies. to fulfill these objectives, Cedinsa carries 

out its activities in an open and transparent manner. Cedinsa's values are solid and transparent. From 

Cedinsa weare proud that our values reflect the vision of our staff, as well as our commitment. 

The processes followed for risk assessment have been 

• Identify possible risks in our procedures and ensure the adherence of our suppliers to our 

values and code of ethics 

• Training in topics related to modern slavery to ensure understanding of its risks. 

• Make all employees aware of the Company's Code of Ethics. 

The indicators that allow us to monitor the processes have been 

• Participation in training 

• Monitoring, research, and response to information collected through the ethical channel 

(organsupervisio@cedinsa.cat). 

• The distribution of our values to our suppliers. 

 

Barcelona January 25, 2022 

 

Javier Vizcaíno, CEO 
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